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STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission, and for its Recommendation in this case states as follows:

1.
On February 19, 2004, Missouri Gas Energy, a division of Southern Union Company, (MGE) filed an application for waiver from its tariff provisions concerning handling of refunds.  

2.
MGE expects to receive a refund of about $24,000,000 from Southern Star Pipeline Company as a result of a Federal Energy Regulatory Commission order related to Kansas ad valorem taxes.

3. 
MGE requested waiver from its tariff provisions that required distribution of refunds through its PGA, so that it might refund this amount in a single lump-sum bill credit to customers.  

4.
Staff has reviewed this request and recommends Commission approval.  Please see the attached staff Recommendation at Attachment A.

WHEREFORE Staff recommends approval of MGE’s Request for Waiver from the refund provisions of its current tariffs.
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